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1. ROLL CALL/CALL TO ORDER

The Citizens Multimodal Advisory Committee (CMAC) meeting was conducted as a Zoom 
Meeting. The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Graham Dollarhide. 

2. VERBAL INSTRUCTIONS REQUIRED BY ASSEMBLY BILL 219 (2023)

RTC staff read the instructions required for participating via Zoom and participating via 
telephone. 

3. PUBLIC COMMENT

There was no public comment. 

4. APPROVE THE OCTOBER 2, 2024, MEETING MINUTES

The CMAC October 2, 2024, minutes were approved as submitted. 



5. INFORMATION AND DISCUSSION ITEMS.

ITEM 1: Provide information and advice regarding the construction, installation and 
maintenance of benches, shelters and transit stops for RTC passengers. Sai Sun, RTC Transit 
Planner, gave a presentation. 

Damien asked if there is a map that shows the 5% of bus stops that are not ADA compliant. 
Sai Sun responded that the data visualization is being worked on and a map can be created.  

6. RTC STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS

Graham Dollarhide, RTC Planning Manager, stated the purpose of the CMAC committee is to 
provide advice and recommendations to the RTC Board and staff which are directly related to 
items that will be heard by the RTC Board. Future suggestions are welcomed and should be 
submitted to Marquis Williams, RTC Senior Technical Planner, two weeks prior to the meeting 
date. His contact is 775.332.0174 or mwilliams@rtcwashoe.com. Marquis will review the 
suggestions and determine where they will be best suited for future meetings. 

Sue-Ting asked if there is any way to list future items on the agenda so planned items are not 
forgotten. Graham responded, RTC is looking at ways to create a schedule of future agenda 
items to present to the committee with as much advance notice as possible. 

7. PUBLIC COMMENT

Panah commented that it will be beneficial for her to have some background on the different 
types of funding available, how application projects happen, and how to apply for the RTP 
funds. She also mentioned an interest in the amount of money that goes towards transit in the 
current RTP versus other multimodal projects. She would like to be prepared to have an 
educated discussion that could inform the Board’s decisions. 

Damien made a comment reiterating the importance of putting bike paths onto the sidewalk 
rather than in guttered curbs.  

8. ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 


